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Alice/[Edward St Botanic Gardens Bridge

Brisbane CBD BUG <brisbanecbdbug@gmail.com> 14 February 2018 at 22:28
To: transportandmainroads@ministerial.qld.gov.au

Dear Minister Hon. Mark Bailey - Minister for Transport and Main Roads

The CBD BUG was recently briefed on Council's Proposed Alice/Edward St - Botanic Gardens Ped Cycle Bridge.
Brisbane City Council offices claimed many issues had resulted in the proposal as it has been presented this week.
One of the mitigating issues was the long proposed Kangaroo Point Ped/Cycle Bridge. So that the CBD BUG can
provide an informed response to the proposal, the CBD BUG would like to enquire if TMR have any preliminary
documents that show the CBD land location for the bridge within the Botanic Gardens. The CBD BUG would kindly
ask if possible for a structural section of the Kurilpa Bridge where it lands at Kurilpa Park be provided to give an idea
of the structural depth of such a bridge.

Donald Campbell
Co-convenor
Brisbane CBD BUG
0402 609 723
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